
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

From the Principal’s Desk 
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Principal: Mrs Cathy Crick Pearson Street 

URANQUINTY   NSW   2652 
 

Phone: 6922 9619 
                                   Fax:  6922 9883 

 
  Email: uranquinty-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website: www.uranquinty-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Term 2 Week - 8 
18th June 2013 

 

TOUCH FOOTBALL DAY 
Next Friday 28th June our school will be hosting the Small School’s Touch Football Day. We will hold this day 
at the Uranquinty Hall Recreation Ground. Students will meet at school at the usual time of 9:30am. After the 
roll has been marked students will walk to the Recreation Ground in their classes. Our walking note at the 
beginning of the year will cover this.  
 
As the other schools arrive, the children will be invited to have an early recess between 10:00 am and 10:30 
am. After that the schools will be mixed into stage colour teams and have a number of games focussing on 
game skills and participation until 12:30 pm when we will break for lunch until 1.00 pm. After lunch, each 
school will enter a team to compete for the trophy. Our students will be returning to school at about 2.00pm as 
the other schools need to leave at that time. 
 
Kinder will be having separate activities organised at the Recreation Ground. Other students will be 
competing in their stage groups. The reason we are having mixed school groups between recess and lunch is 
to give all students the opportunity to play a fair game regardless of the size of their school. We are hoping to 
promote collaboration between the students and an opportunity to learn the game. Each school can then 
provide a team of their choice to compete at the end of the day. If you are willing to help out with the sport on 
the day please let me know. 
 
Many thanks to our P&C who are catering for lunch orders on the day (lunch order forms were sent home 
yesterday with each student).Please let Teresa know if you are able to help with the catering on the day. 
 
REPORTS 

All being well with technology this week (and teacher health!) the reports will go out on Friday. Please return 
your interview time sheets to secure an appointment time to see teachers next week. If those times don’t suit, 
please see us next term to catch up on a parent/teacher interview.  
 
PUBLIC SPEAKING 
We wish Tara Foley, Caitlin Rodham, Isabel Cox and Alex Cox well as they compete in the Wagga District 
Public Speaking competition at Kooringal Public School this Wednesday. I know they will represent our 
school very well. 
 
CONGRATULATIONS 

Congratulations to Hannah Billett who ran 4th at the Regional Cross Country run last week, which means she 
has qualified for state - A fantastic effort!! Also to Georgia Lewington who competed in the District Girl’s 
Touch Football Team tryouts last week in Albury. 
 
SANDRA CLIFFORD 
Our School Education Director, Sandra Clifford, will be visiting the school this Friday morning. Sandra has 
been supporting Uranquinty for many years now and with huge restructures occurring within higher levels of 
our Education Department at the moment, Sandra has decided to retire. This will be her last school visit to 
Uranquinty Public School and I would like to recognise the fact with a small presentation at our morning 
assembly this Friday. 
 
RECORDER PRACTICE 

Next Monday our year 4/5/6 class will head to CSU for a recorder practice with the conductor Susan Sukkor, 
who will be leading the Festival of Instrumental Music at the Opera House in August. We will need to leave at 
9am and will return by 3:30. Students need to take their recess, lunch, drinks and recorders. 

 

Regards,  

 
Mrs Crick 

Principal 
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Canteen Duty Roster for 21/06/13  
Morning - start @ 9.10am 

Kristy Burkinshaw 

Kylie Lewington 
Tuckshop - start @ 12:30pm 

Teresa McDonald 

Natasha Kemp 

 
 

           

 

            P & C Cadbury Chocolate Fundraiser 
                                   P&C have decided to try the Cadbury   
                                Chocolate Fundraiser this year. This is an  
                               OPTIONAL fundraiser. Each family can 
take a box to sell to workplaces or other family members 
outside of our school community. If you wish to sell a box 
please see Kylie Lewington before or after school or call on 
0427744066. We will not be giving boxes to the children – 
you must contact Kylie to arrange a box. All money and 
unsold chocolates to be returned to school by Friday 19th 
July. Thank you for supporting our school P&C 

Thank you to all families who supported our Year 6 Pyjama Day Fundraiser, proceeds raised 

on the day was $54.00. WELL DONE!!! 

Art/Music/Drama Classes 
Art, Music and Drama Classes will be held in the 
school holidays each Tuesday, Thursday and 
Fridays from 10.00am-12.00pm at the Tennis Club 
rooms. Classes presented by Canny Kinloch & Anne 
Hellyar. More information please ring Canny Kinloch 
- 69229825 or Anne Helyar - 69229670 
 

Future Success 
If you had a choice of bestowing great intelligence or great 
persistence on your child at birth, which would you choose 
for your child? Your choice could make a profound 
difference on your child’s success at school, their future 
levels of achievement and eventually their income as an 
adult. Find out more:  http://parentingideas.com.au/Blog/April-
2013-%281%29/Intelligence-or-persistence--which-would-you-
choos 
 

REMINDERS 
*Year 4/5/6 Recorder permission note and bus cost due in by this Thursday  
   20th June. 

* Festival of Music- Sydney Excursion Yr 4/5/6 next instalment $50.00 due in   

    by this Friday 21st June. 

* Touch Football Day lunch orders due in by this Friday 21st June. 
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